Home > Local Council > City Has Spent Approximately \$5 Million In Pandemic Relief Funding

Local Council News

City Has Spent Approximately \$5 Million In Pandemic Relief Funding



By Jennifer Walker September 17, 2021



KAWARTHA LAKES – The City of Kawartha Lakes spent \$5 million of their pandemic relief funding received from the provincial government.

At a recent special council meeting, city staff provided a 2022 budget overview and also reviewed the pandemic funding that was received in 2020.

According to Carolyn Daynes, Treasurer, the city was unsure if any funding would be provided but over seven million dollars was received from the province for operating pandemic

1 of 3 9/17/2021, 12:46 PM